
 
 
 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 15th June 2020                                            Circular No: 040/YIS/AS/20-21/040 
 
 

Dear students, 
 

SUB: POSTPONEMENT OF SCHOOL PARLIAMENTARY ELECTIONS 2020-21 
 

 Reference to Circular No: 037/YIS/AS/20-21/037 dated 9th June 2020, we regret to inform you that 

due to unavoidable administrative reasons, school’s parliamentary election for the year 2020-21 

has been postponed. New dates for the election shall be communicated later. 

 Inconvenience is truly regretted. 

 Regards, 

 
 

 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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